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Thank you, Mr. President,
Indonesia welcomes the distinguished delegation of Iran and appreciates its UPR report.
Indonesia commends Iran's continued commitment and efforts to address existing gaps and challenges in its legal frameworks and institutions. The significant increase in girls' enrollment in schools, as well as the expansion of health coverage in both rural and urban areas, are noteworthy achievements.
We remain concerned about the impact of unilateral coercive measures on the well-being of the population in Iran.
In the spirit of constructive cooperation, Indonesia wishes to recommend that Iran:
1. Continue working to effectively implement laws, regulations, and policies addressing discrimination and violence against women.
2. Strengthen efforts to improve the quality of education by, among others, increasing resources for teacher training programs.
3. Enhance initiatives to address unemployment and poverty, particularly in rural areas.
We wish Iran a successful UPR. Thank you.
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